
Draft motion for consideration at the March 8, 2022 meeting 

With the release of the PHED Committee draft of Thrive 2050, we have reviewed this draft and 

have gained a clearer understanding of the goals and scope of this document.  Therefore, we 

now understand that Thrive 2050 is a broad mission statement intended to guide development 

and growth in the County over the next few decades with admirable goals of creating 

successful, equitable, and sustainable communities all through the County, and will not, in and 

of itself, result in changes to zoning.  


